
SITE ASSESSMENT & SURVEYING NOTICE  

MAY 2023   

 NORTHWEST CALGARY TRANSMISSION LINE RELOCATION - BRENTWOOD 

 
 
  

Project details:   

Reference:  21633913 

 

Location: 
Work will occur in various 
locations north of Benton 
Drive NW and Bannerman 
Drive NW, south of Brenner 
Drive NW. 
 

Dates: 
Preliminary work activities 
such as surveying, utility 
locating, and site assessments 
will begin the week of May 
15, 2023. 
 

Duration: 
We estimate that preliminary 
work activities will take five 
(5) days.  
 

Work times: 
Weekdays, 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

 

 

What’s happening?  

In late summer 2023, ENMAX Power will begin relocating and 
rebuilding sections of the 16.61L overhead transmission line 
and some associated distribution lines throughout the 
communities of Brentwood, Charleswood, Collingwood and 
Dalhousie. 
 
In advance of 2023 construction, preliminary work activities 
such as surveying, utility locating, and site assessments will 
be required in the community of Brentwood in May of 2023. 
 
We understand that this work may create some 
inconveniences, and we thank you for your understanding 
and cooperation as we deliver on our commitment to 
provide reliable power to all Calgarians. 
 
If you are a Property Manager for a building affected by this 
work, please share this notice with your tenants. 
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What to expect:   
We make every effort to minimize the effect our work 
has on daily activities, and we follow all applicable 
standards and bylaws. Below are the things to be 
aware of related to this project.  
 
During preliminary work activities: 

• Access to fenced yards or property may be 
required. If you have concerns with crews 
entering your property, please contact our 
Customer Relations Team at 403-514-3990.  

• There will be no ground disturbance, but 
physical markers may be placed on and 
around properties (these markers will be 
removed upon survey completion). 

• Marked All-Can Surveying and ENMAX 
equipment, vehicles and personnel. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Power outages: 

• A power outage is not required to facilitate site 
assessments, surveying, and utility locating 
work.  

 
Following preliminary work activities: 

• Construction is anticipated to begin in late 
summer 2023.  

• Impacted properties will receive notification in 
advance of construction. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please reach out to our Customer Relations Team: 

403-514-3990 | powercustomerrelations@enmax.com | www.enmax.com/nwcalgaryproject  
 
For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with 
questions and concerns.    


